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Dear patients and parents,

It has been my pleasure to work in our community for the past 30 years as your child’s dentist. I have had the privilege of meeting many wonderful people and have enjoyed serving you and your family. It is now time for me to hand over the reins to the next generation, and I cannot think of anyone better qualified to take care of your children than DR. NTASHA SETHI. Dr. Sethi graduated from University of Pittsburgh School of Dental Medicine in 2017, and has been working as an associate dentist for the past five years in our Ohio office. Her bubbly personality, impeccable ethics, and gentle approach to dentistry has earned her a loyal patient base at our other office. I am confident that she will continue our legacy of providing quality patient care starting April 1st, 2024. I will remain a part of the dental team for the foreseeable future in a part-time capacity.
Our excellent support staff will be staying to work with Dr. Sethi and will continue to assist you during this transition. Due to legal reasons, the name of the practice will be changing from DENTISTRY FOR CHILDREN AND TEENS to BUDDING SMILES OF BEAVER. You can call us at (724) 774-1920 to discuss any questions or concerns. You can also visit the new website buddingsmilesofbeaver.com using the link on the Beaver tab to learn more about Budding Smiles of Beaver.
We thank you for your continued loyalty to our office and wish you and your family good health.

Sincerely,

Dr. Davis
 
image1.jpg




